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Market guidance following Electricity Review Board's decision    
 

The Electricity Review Board has released its decision on pricing behaviour by wholly-owned 
Synergy subsidiary, Vinalco Energy.  

As the agency responsible for monitoring and enforcing compliance with the Market Rules, the 
Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) intends to provide clarity to the Wholesale Electricity 
Market on bidding behaviour following the Vinalco inquiry. 

The ERA will consult with industry on the development of a Balancing Market Offer guideline 
before publishing the final guideline on the ERA’s website. 
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